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IMPORTANT DATES  
Tonight Kahikatea Artsplash Concert @ 6pm (students here at 5.30pm) 
Friday 30th October School Assembly @ 11:00am hosted by Ruma Korimako and Kakapo 
Friday 30th October Kahikatea Team Disco – 7:00pm–9:00pm, $5.00 –pre-pay at the office 
Monday 19th Oct – Friday 7th Nov Pohutukawa Team Swimming (week 2-4) 
Tuesday-Friday (27-30) October Kahikatea Team to Heart for Art Wellington  
Saturday 7th November Car Boot Sale – Paremata School car park  
Monday 9th Nov – Tuesday 24th Nov Kowhai Team Swimming (week 5-7) 
Monday 2nd November Kauri Team to Pataka 
Tuesday 3rd November School Photos for Ruma Kotare, Ruma Hihi and Team Photos 
Tuesday 3rd November Ki o rahi & Turbo Touch Tournament – Parumoana Yr 5-8 
Wednesday 4th & Friday 6th Nov Kahikatea Team to Adrenalin Forest 
Tuesday 10th November Paumoana Athletics pp 12/11 – Adventure Park 
Wednesday 11th November Kahikatea Team to Aquamax at Te Rauparaha Aquatic Centre 
Thursday 12th November Rhythm Interactive Show – whole school 
Friday 13th November Teacher Only Day – School Closed  
 
Kia ora tatou 
 
Kahikatea Team EOTC outings 
The Kahikatea team are attending art classes at Heart for Art Wellington this week as part of their EOTC 
outings and the tamariki get an opportunity to unleash their inner creativity. We have already seen some of 
these amazing creations - have a great time everybody. Next week is Adrenalin Forest! 
 
School Swimming programme 
Our Junior school swimming programme is underway at Discovery School this term. Thank you to all the 
parents and grandparents who are helping the teachers at each session. This programme could not operate 
without all this help so your assistance is very much appreciated. 

  
Teacher Only Day – School Assessment and Report Moderation – School Closed 
Our annual Teacher Only Day for term 4 is on Friday 13 November. School will be closed for 
instruction. Thank you for your co-operation.  
 

School Community Reading Programme. 
A huge thank you to those parents, grandparents and friends of the school who are giving up time to come 
in to read with our tamariki. It is great to see so many of you helping and we enjoy having you join us at the 
school each week. 
 
School Fees – Term 4 Fees Now Due 
A reminder that the Activity Fee is a compulsory fee which covers the cost of the aquatic programme, 
shows and trips that students attending during the 2020 year. As there are a number of shows and trips 
plus the aquatic programme this term, this fee will need to be paid in full so that your child can participate. 
 
Nga mihi nui 
Bryce Coleman  



 
 

SCHOOL PHOTOS – TUESDAY 3rd  NOVEMBER 
Photos are being taken for the following groups next week 
Rm1B/15; Year 8s; School Council; School Band and Netball Teams  
Class Photos for Room 1B and 15 - All children will the 
photographed and will receive an order envelope featuring their 
photo AFTER PHOTO DAY.   
    If your child was away for the photos earlier in the year and 
would like a portrait photo done, please just let Marie or Michelle in 
the office know.  
 

 
NETBALL PHOTOS & CONGRATULATIONS 
A friendly reminder that we have Netball photos next week on Tuesday 3rd November at 8.30am in the 
school hall. Please be ready in your uniform and with your team. Uniforms are to be handed in after photos 
are taken.  
 
Prize Giving - Congratulations to the following players who received most improved or best attitude 
awards at prize giving on Thursday.  

Paremata Pulse - Kaley Peni & Stella Rankin 
Paremata Pumas - Ava Johnston, Makayla Webb  
Paremata Flames -  Loren Saluni, Asta Gibbs 

 
YUMMY STICKERS  
Well done to everyone who has been collecting the yummy stickers.  This year we raised 
$747.00 to spend on sports gear. So keep on munching and bringing in your stickers as this is a 
great fundraiser. New sticker sheets available from office or download from website 
www.yummyfruit.co.nz 
 
SWIMMING PROGRAMME – TERM 4 
Swimming dates: 
Rooms 1A, 1B, 2, 3, 4 & 15 – 19th October until 6th November 
Rooms 9, 10, 11 & 12 - 9th November – 24th November 
This programme is covered by your activity fee. Please check with the office to ensure 
your account is up to date.  
 
LOST PROPERTY 
We have a few items of clothing in the office that did not go to a charity with the rest of the lost property.  
Black puffer type jackets and camo Jackets (small sizes) and some black gumboots. Please see the office if 
you think they might be yours. 
 
HUNG OUT TO DRY – TEA TOWELS FOR SALE - $12.00 – GREAT CHRISTMAS PRESENTS 

Celebrate our fabulous community with Paremata School and get 
yourselves a Porirua tea towel or two. Four different colours - tea towels 
are $12 each, with all profits being returned to the school.  Available 
from school office.  
 
Payment can be made online 12 3254 0048796 00 (name and ttowel as 
reference); eftpos in office or cash. 

 



 
AWAPUNI NURSERY FUNDRAISER IS GO – LAST CHANCE TO ORDER TOMORROW 
 

Order between Friday 16th October - Thursday 29th October 
Let’s get gardening for summer! To order seedlings visit the Awapuni Nursery website www.awapuni.co.nz 
and select your items, at the cart enter the code MB9 before checking out. That’s it! Your selected seedlings 
will arrive by courier ready to plant – so have your garden ready to go.  

Awapuni are able to ship NZ wide – so please share this fundraiser and 
the check-out code with all your family and friends who love to garden 
or are keen to give it a go – look out for Paremata school Facebook 
posts to share and tag others. For every code that is used, Paremata 
School earns 20% of the sale. The Awapuni seedlings are well known 
for their quality and that they are wrapped in newspaper. Check out 
their range at and look forward to home-grown veges, herbs and 
flowers. 
 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 
 

 
 
 
 
www.nextchapterparenting.co.nz is offering a free parenting course to parents who might be having a 

struggle in managing their children, or just need some tips and advice. This 
course does work and has the potential to be very helpful. All it requires is 
for parents to look, read, watch and hopefully gain out of the process. The 
course is offered on the website and is set out in video, and in written 
format. Based on filial therapy principles, it is child centred and most 
definitely works for those that put in the time. Have a look! And happy 
parenting:) Should you require further information please do not hesitate 
to contact nextchapterparenting@gmail.com 

 
 

WEETBIX TRYATHLON - 2 EVENTS AVAILABLE FOR 2021 - ENTRIES ARE NOW OPEN  
The Weetbix TRYathlon entries are now open, we have set up a school group for anyone that 
would like to enter. All information is available on the website https://tryathlon.co.nz/ or 
follow the links below to enter the event directly. 
Hutt City Event - Hutt Recreation Ground and Huia Pools, Wednesday, 17 March 2021   

https://www.registernow.com.au/secure/Register.aspx?E=40600&G=119875 
Wellington Event - Kilbirnie Park and Wellington Regional Aquatic Centre, Sunday, 21 March 2021 
https://www.registernow.com.au/secure/Register.aspx?E=40601&G=119894 
 



  

Come and check out the new, old, recycled, edible and 
crafty goods being sold from car boots at  

Paremata School - in our car park and on our courts. 

 


